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Mail in voting is safe, reliable, and effective. It brings voting to disabled people, to 

people who's car isn't working well, and those who are sick or busy with newborns. It 

makes work much more possible for people. I did in person voting when I lived in 

Wyoming and it was inconvenient, stressful, and caused problems at my work 

(employers are supposed to let you have time off to vote but somehow it always 

irritates them). Please don't take away this extremely effective, useful thing with very 

low rates if fraud, it won't help and will only hurt 


